Government of Newfoundland and Labrador

New.r()l?%dland Department of Justice and Public Safety
Labrador Office of the Deputy Minister

21 June 2019

Ms. Jennifer Cox
Director, MMIWG-FFADA
P.O. Box 500, Station A
Vancouver, BC V6C 2N3

Mr. Bryan Zandberg

General Legal Counsel, MMIWG-FFADA
P.0. Box 500, Station A

Vancouver, BC V6C 2N3

RE: National Inquiry into Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women and Girls — Notice of
intention to issue an Order pursuant to the Terms of Reference.

Dear Ms. Cox and Mr. Zandberg:

We write in response to your email of June 18, 2019, regarding the Commissioners’ Notice of
Intention to issue an Order pursuant to the Terms of Reference of the National Inquiry.

In our view, the deadline provided was too short to allow us the opportunity to consult with our
Indigenous partners, or to conduct thorough policy and legal assessments of the Order. As such,
we require more time to allow for these assessments before we can respond.

We are of the view the Commission should ensure the confidentiality of involved individuals is
respected, and that no person is adversely affected or re-traumatized by any process of archiving
or distribution of the information.

cer, QC
Deputy Minister and Deputy Attorney General
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